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We are experience high number of employees shortage for the last two years has the 

owner of the gas station we are having a difficult time finding those  full-time worker 

or location expressly 24/7 locations We will support  the bill for having the option  

pumping their on  gas while also having a attendantt help disables and altering 

people 


